
Welcome to
  

WLA Wednesday

December 27, 2017

  
 On this day: In 2012, NASA unveils plans to capture a 500-ton 

asteroid in 2025.

The WLA office is closed for the holidays and will reopen on Tuesday, January 2. Your regularly 
scheduled WLA Wednesday will return next week!

 
If you need to get in touch with us with membership renewal questions or any other time-sensitive 
concerns, you can still reach us at info@wla.org. We will be monitoring email and voicemail while the 
office is closed.
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